

Washington State Auxiliary F.Q.E. Sunshine Bulletin June 2025



Hip Hip, Hooray, our Auxiliaries are here to stay!

Here we are in June already. Where did this year go?

In May I visited Columbia Basin #2622, Spokane Valley #3433 and Spokane #2. Three wonderful visits. For the year I ended up visiting 61 auxiliaries. I cannot thank all the sisters enough for the hospitality, yummy food, original and thoughtful gifts, beautiful corsages, and most of all for the donations to Parkinson's research.

Convention is rapidly approaching. I hope to see every Auxiliary represented at the convention. I hope everyone has got all of their reports sent in. I want to know about every accomplishment your Auxiliary achieved this last year. It has always amazed me how much we do to help others, but we want to keep it secret. LET THE SECRET OUT OF THE BAG!

State Chairman, Zone Presidents, District Deputies and anyone else giving a report on the convention floor, please remember to have a typed copy of your report to give to the State Secretary, Linda Knowles. The report needs to be started with State Madam President Christy and all my sisters. No other introductions are needed. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me. I am happy to help!

Hope to see a lot of you at Eagle Valley for Memorial Day weekend. I know the Eagle Valley board has a lot of activities planned for the weekend. Any questions check out the Eagle Valley Facebook page for the agenda.

Thank you again for the fantastic year! I cannot wait to hear how much money all of my Sisters raised for Parkinson's research and for every other charity we support!

See you along the Eagle trail!

Fraternally,

Christy Ray

WA. State Madam President





CHAPLAINS CORNER



Hugs, get well wishes, and healing prayers coming your way

Brothers and Sisters:

This is my last chaplains corner article for the 24-25 year. It has been a very sad year for me along with a joyful year.

Thank you, sisters that have supported me through this journey.

For my last sad news for the year Past State Officer Terri Oswald, lost her mother this week. Cards and prayers and thoughts can be sent to 7015 141st Ave CT E Sumner WA 98390.

Please let's stay healthy and remember to check in on our older sisters and brothers. Remember Laughter is the best Kind of Medicine Loni Andrews Madam Chaplain

MEMBERSHIP

Hi Sisters,

When this is read at your meetings, I want you to know that I really was very grateful that Christy Ray asked me to be her membership chairman for the 2024-25 Eagle Year. I did the best that I could do, however at this time we have missed our goal by 195 new sisters, however there is still time. Hopefully I will have better news at convention. I understand the complexity of the challenges that all auxiliaries go thru competing for women to join the auxiliary and not the aerie. It is what it is, and we just have to push forth. That being said please give your best effort to support the goals that will be set forth by the new Auxiliary President Myloe Smith, and her membership chairman, who I have met at a zone meeting and I really want to support her as she is a long time dedicated eagle sister. I hope to see you at the membership luncheon on Wednesday afternoon in Yakima for your recognitions. Please don't forget your Centerpiece challenge at the luncheon. If you have questions, please call me at 253 355 6921. HUGS!



JUNE 2025

June 11 E-Board, Yakima June 12-14 State Convention, Yakima

June 15 E-Board, Yakima

June 24 SWP/SMP Castle Rock #556

June 25 SWP/SMP Chehalis #1550

June 27-29 Youth Convention Suktan [Sky Valley]

For Home, for Country and for God

Jan Leatham WA Aux Membership

MUSEUM WALK ABOUT

The Museum will be doing a Walk About on Wednesday of State Convention at the Red Lion from 7 pm to 9 pm. Tickets will be \$5.00 each. You will get a map of where you will go and each place will have something for you. When you get your map stamped at each place and then you will bring it to the last stop and get a ticket for a drawing for a prize. All money will to the Museum to help cover the cost as we had to move our things.